{% Town Square Flower Pot Project

Presented by the Eartham Garden Club

& Project Overview

The Earlham Garden Club is committed to enhancing the natural beauty of our town and fostering a
sense of pride and connection among residents. Our latest initiative—the Town Square Flower Pot
Project—aims to beautify downtown Eartham and create a vibrant, welcoming atmosphere for all.

« Location: Four large flower pots placed at each corner of the intersection at First Street and

Chestnut
« Timeline: Installed by Mother’s Day and maintained through Labor Day
« Goal: Transform the town square into a colorful, inviting space that reflects the spirit of our

community

ﬁ Community Benefits

« Enhances curb appeal and encourages foot traffic
» Creates a positive first impression for visitors
» Fosters community pride and seasonatl joy

@ Project Details

» Materials Needed: 4 large flowerpots, flowers, soil, fertilizer

« Estimated Cost: $600
« Funding Sources: Donations, sponsorships, and personal contributions by Garden Club

members
« Maintenance Plan: Watering and seasonal care provided by Garden Club members and

volunteers. If necessary, we can remove the pots and store at a member's home over the
winter. We would like to decorate the pots for the holiday to go with the annual Christmas

tree.

& Community Support

We’ve received enthusiastic support from residents and local businesses who are excited to see this
project come to life. Their encouragement fuels our commitment to making Earlham bloom.

Next Steps

We respectfully request City Council approval to move forward. Members of the Garden Club are happy
to attend a council meeting to present our proposal and answer any questions.

EP Contact

Taylor Beeler & Michelle Groves on behalf of the Earlham Garden Club






